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HOUSING AUTHORITY OFFERS HELP FOR PROGRAM PARTICIPANTS AND 

APPLICANTS TO APPLY FOR AFFORDABLE HEALTH INSURANCE 

March 31, 2014 is deadline to apply for coverage 

 

 

ARE YOU COVERED? The Sacramento Housing Authority is offering free help for 

anyone participating in the Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) or public housing 

programs, and housing applicants to get information and enroll in an affordable 

health insurance plan through Covered California before the March 31, 2014 

deadline.  

 

Anyone who misses the deadline must wait until the next open enrollment 

period to apply, which begins October 1, 2014. 

 

Certified enrollment counselors from the Housing Authority are available to 

explain health plan options, determine eligibility, and help applicants complete 

the enrollment process. Counselors can also help update household information 

for anyone who is already enrolled. Anyone currently enrolled in Medi-Cal or 

Medicare does not need to apply. 

 

To get information or enroll, contact Housing Authority Resident Services by 

email at residentservices@shra.org, or call (916) 449-6250. 

 

# # # 

 


